HMS Daily Announcements

Friday, September 28th
    
If you play a fall sport and are listening to this message then you better rush to the auditorium for the sportsmanship meeting! You're late!
Are you looking to play a board game with friends after school? Are you interested in retro video games? Do you like epic Beyblade battles? Well, then Gaming Club is the place for you! There is a brief informational meeting today (Friday) for all interested students after school in Mr. Huth's room, 252. See you there!
Attention all gold team candidates. In order to make it to next round of the Gold Team try outs, all candidate must complete and hand in their gold challenge sheet by 7th period today (Friday). The forms should go in the basket outside Mr. Brock's "New Room" 11.
Any 6th grade students planning on playing in the intramural touch football league should hand their form in to the main office today (Friday). Mr. Brocklesby will be making up the teams, and posting them Monday at the bottom of the ramp. Our first game is Tuesday after school.
Reminder to all Quiz Bowl hopefuls. Today (Friday) is the LAST CALL for team lists. Please turn in your teams and permission slips to Mr. Langin in Room 152. We hope to start play next Friday, October 5 so teams need to be in.
Attention all 6th grade Student Council members. Remember, you have a lunchtime meeting today (Friday) in room 152. Bring your lunch and be ready to chat.
Audition materials are available for the percussion ensemble, brass ensemble, woodwind ensemble, and jazz fords ensemble. Please see Mr. Gittelman in room 143 to pick up any audition materials or with any questions.
Hey 7th graders- need a little help in math? Come to the 7th grade math help club on Mondays and Wednesdays after school from 2:35 to 3:30. Meet in Mrs. Minnich's room, 156, on Mondays and Mrs. Gannon's room,190, on Wednesdays. You can even get your homework done!
Hey! If you want to be in Reading Olympics, don't forget to stop by the library for a permission form.
Come one, come all to sign up for this year's Cooking Club. If you are down for making your own grub, followed by some serious eats. Cooking Club is for you. Sign up forms can be found in the Main Office. Forms are to be returned to Main Office once completed. Forms are due by Monday. If you have any questions come see Mr. Henry in 6th grade land in room 209 or send him an email.
It's not too early to pre-order a yearbook! The yearbooks are on super sale for only $25 until November 15th. Order now before the price goes up! You can order a yearbook online by going to the HMS website and clicking on the activities tab!
Missing your house key? Come to the technology office to claim it.
[bookmark: _GoBack]The 7th grade girls' soccer team played an amazing first game of the season and won 7-3 against ET Richardson. Goals were scored by Tessa, Tess, Maddie C, Miriam, and Brenna. Outstanding defense by Mady G and Chloe. Go fords!
The 7th grade boys' soccer team won against ETR yesterday 9-0. Goals were scored by Tyler Cohen, James Laniak, Jack Shagena, Cooper Knese, Justin Baylis and a hat trick by Nicky DiDonato. Assists were made by Perry Chang, Ryan Sweeney and Alexon Songor. Great efforts gentlemen.


